
 
SPECIAL MEETING: 
 
NoƟce is hereby given that on Tuesday, the 13th of June 2023 at 7:00 p.m. the Board of Commissioners of the 
Port of Grapeview will hold a Special MeeƟng for the purpose of a Planning Workshop at the Grapeview Fire 
Hall - Horton Community Center, 4350 Grapeview Loop Road, Grapeview, WA 98546.  The principal purpose of 
the workshop is to allow the Board of Commissioners to communicate with each other, answer Commission 
quesƟons, and get the Commission’s opinions and input regarding updates to the Port’s Comprehensive 
Scheme.    Zoom info to follow: 
 


